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LDC official day – 26th November

England have shown that number of COTS are down in prototype practices than conventional delivery
Initially non prototype also showed conversely that more F was applied than the prototype practices. 
Maintenance of inequality in prototype model
No substantive data to support better prevention than non-prototype
Prototype does show a better adherence to NICE recall intervals.
There is a small amount of evident to suggest patient are more satisfied with prototypes
than non-prototypes.
England are looking at Wales from their data and some work done in Northern Ireland. 
England feel that contract reform does not have all the answers for NHS dentistry but they are pragmatic that there is no option not to change. They plan to move forward with incremental changes, hand in hand with the profession.
Recognise that urgent care is totally underfunded.
Aware of unequal remuneration between practices
Reorientate back towards prevention and not spend time filling in forms. 
Dental teams feel isolated and left out of the conversation.
They will not be going out to pilots but keep building on the core contracts
Try and avoid over complicated systems!!!
System reform needs to happen.
Want to get the mandate by mid-January and start implementation in April 2022
Speaking with BDA and so there will not be a continued commentary on this.
There is no intention to make the NHS contact a core and emergency contract.
You can only have 2 of cheap quick and good! Take your pick.
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